
From: Scott Farrell
To: Health and Community Services Committee
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Date: Monday, 24 June 2013 6:17:53 PM

Dear Sir/Madam,  

I have been concerned very much over a number of years at the growing amount of sexual imaging 
and messaging on advertising signage such as billboards.  How can parents maintain the innocence 
of their children when what amounts to "passive" (as in "passive" smoking) pornography is right 
before their eyes, on streets as we drive past, at bus-stops and in shopping centres.  Please, we 
want our outdoors and public spaces to be free of sexual imagery and messaging.  I wholeheartedly 
support G-Rated Public Spaces. 

Thanks,

Scott Farrell
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